Hatchell Wood Primary School Plumpton Park Road Bessacarr Doncaster South Yorkshire DN4 6SL



Tel: 01302 538108

Email: admin@hatchellwood.doncaster.sch.uk Website: www.hatchellwood.doncaster.sch.uk

Learning and Growing Together

12th May 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Unfortunately, this morning an unattended pushchair was stolen from the school corridor by the reception cloakroom during our open morning for parents and carers. All the children in school were under the supervision of staff and were not affected. However we have decided to suspend open Friday mornings until further notice whilst we review security procedures during times when we allow parents and carers into school.

We apologise for the inconvenience this causes as we value the time that you are able to spend with the children in the classroom and the discussions you are able to have with the teachers and teaching assistants.

Yours sincerely,

J Harris Headteacher

Safeguarding children is everyone's responsibility. If you have any concerns about a child, please telephone 01302 737777













